
From: Leslie Mancuso  
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 2:21 PM 
To: Jeanne Houlihan 
Subject: test 
Dear Maryknollers, 

Please allow me to introduce myself. I am Leslie Mancuso, Development Director for the 
Maryknoll Sisters, and it is my utmost pleasure to personally thank you for your love and generosity 
toward our most beloved Maryknoll Sisters. We are so fortunate to have such a compassionate group of 
Alumnae committed to the support of our wonderful Sisters.  

It is a true blessing to know we can always rely on your kindness. Because of you, our Window 
Renovations Campaign was an extreme success and we more than met our financial goal. We were able 
to complete the window installation project, ensuring a more comfortable, energy efficient 
Motherhouse, and your overwhelming generosity has resulted in funds to spare!  

We take great care to spend your very generous donations judiciously. It is for this reason I ask if 
you would be willing to let us use the surplus to fund other much needed repairs to the Motherhouse. 
Your efforts do so much for the Sisters and a reallocation of your recent donations will allow us to do 
even more.  

I believe it is important to show you how much goodness your financial support provides the 
Sisters. Attached is a link to a video showing the bathroom renovations due to your kind generosity and 
the wonderful new windows, there is also a special message from Sister Jeanne Houlihan. This video is 
for your eyes only not to be shared or posted on Social media. 

Most importantly, we can never say thank you enough. Please know that you are loved and 
appreciated by all of us here at Maryknoll. On your next visit to the Motherhouse, please feel free to 
stop by my office or email or call me anytime. I would welcome your visit. If you have any concerns or 
questions regarding this request please let me know. 
Again thank you so much for all you do for the Sisters. We are so blessed to be in each others’ lives.  
Most sincerely, Love and prayers, 
Leslie Sr. Jeanne Houlihan 
Leslie Mancuso 
Development Director 
Maryknoll Sisters  
(914)941-0783 ext. 5763 
lmancuso@mksisters.org 
www.maryknollsisters.org 
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